


Cattle farming and ranching is 
a risky business.

The Future Angus Stockmen program is aimed 
toward college-age or recent graduates who want 
to raise high quality Angus-based commercial cattle. 
Participants will learn to:

•	 Use proven information such as expected 
progeny differences (EPDs) and dollar-value 
indexes ($Values);

•	 Incorporate DNA technology to make data-
driven decisions;

•	 Develop a recordkeeping plan by using the 
Beef Record Service (BRS) or MaternalPlus® 
at a reduced cost for submitting data;

•	 Connect and share ideas with cattle 
producers from throughout the nation; and

•	 Use American Angus Association programs to 
benefit their commercial operations.

In partnership with Zoetis, the American Angus 
Association will offer those enrolled in the program 
a special, reduced rate for GeneMax® DNA tests

They will also receive complimentary enrollment 
in AngusSource® — the Association’s marketing 
program for Angus-sired feeder calves and 
replacement females. 

Thanks to funds provided by Allflex and Destron 
Fearing, participants will also have the chance 
to apply for scholarships if they are, or will be, 
enrolled in a two-or four-year college majoring in 
agriculture. Scholarship winners will be announced 
at the Angus Convention.

Future Angus Stockmen participants are also 
eligible for additional education opportunities, such 
as an AI school sponsorship courtesy of Select Sires.

For more information on how to get involved in 
Future Angus Stockmen, visit www.angus.org.
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